Ref: AGS/BS. 27th October, 1960.

Messrs. James W. Cook & Co.,Ltd.,
Temple Buildings,

Bowlalley Lane,

HULL.

For the attention of Mr. Cobby.

Dear Sirs,

"REDSHANK C".

We enclose herewith copy of letter received from
Lloyd's Register of Shipping regarding classification
of the above vessel.

You will recall that the suppliers of these nylon
propellers are under contract to provide six propeller
blades to meet Lloyd's test and requirements, and we
understand that these are in the course of manufacture,
however, there has been sBuch delay in this matter that
you may feel , in view of this letter from Lloyd's,
that the position should be reviewed with regard to
fitting a bronze propeller which would thereby bring
the vessel up to classification requirements.

We should be pleased if you would give consideration
to this matter and let us have your decision in due course.

Yours faithfully,
for: JAMES W. COOK & CO. (WIVENHOE) LTD.

A.G. bmnith
General lManager.
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